Dear Parents/Guardians,

The school tour for 3rd - 6th class pupils will take place on Thursday 19th June. This year we will be heading to Zipit in Farran Woods, Cork

We will be leaving from the <u>hall</u> at 9.00am sharp and aim to be home at the hall for 4.15 p.m.

There is no shop on this year's tour so your child should not bring any money.

The children will be having an active day tree top climbing and on zip lines.

As the day is longer than usual, please provide your child with a large substantial lunch with drinks, snacks and a few treats on the day. Ensure your child has a good healthy breakfast too!

Mobile phones/devices <u>are not allowed</u> on the school tour. They will be confiscated and returned upon arrival home. If we will not be arriving around the estimated time, the text-a-parent facility will let you know.

The children do not have to wear their uniform. However, the day is an active one so they must wear runners and a tracksuit/leggings (no shorts) as they will have a harness attached. Please pack a light rain jacket and a sunhat - and cross your fingers for nice weather! A change of clothing may be necessary so it's best to have a spare outfit, just in case. Please apply sunscreen in the morning and pack some in the bag for reapplication. Also, if your child suffers from travel sickness please make sure that they take tablets in the morning or wear travel bands (and let the staff know!).

Thanking you,

Nuala Dooly.